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DATE: August 26, 2008 
 
 
TO: Maribeth Witzel-Behl, City Clerk 
 
FROM: Ald. Lauren Cnare, District 3  
 
SUBJECT: 9/2/08 Common Council Meeting Communication 
 
  
I would like to request that the Common Council on September 2, 2008 refer for further discussion to the 
Board of Park Commissioners for their next meeting (September 10, 2008) the agenda topic of Door Creek 
Park ski trail construction.  This is at the request of District 3 constituents. 
 
Thank you. 
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